
On March 28 (Thursday), 2024, at Shiroishi Kindergarten, graduation 
ceremony of the year Reiwa 5(year 2023)   was effected Making many  
memories with their friends, being watched over by teachers and parents, the 
grown-up children in somewhat tension mood received firmly by their hand 
the graduation certificate. The cover of  our public relations May edition 
shows the children who graduated the kindergarten and entered in 
Tsukigawa Elementary School. It is our pleasure to see further growing to be  
made by the children who made a new step.  
 
 


